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Monday 18th November 2024 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Cherry, Apple and Pear children are all now busy rehearsing for our Foundation Stage Christmas Nativity   
“A Wriggly Nativity”.  We will be having two performances on Monday 16th December at 10am and 2:30pm. 
Tickets are limited to 2 per family per performance. Please email tickets@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk and 
indicate how many tickets you would like and which performance time. Please title your email ‘EYFS Nativity’ 
and list your child’s name in the email. 
 

Characters and Costumes 
 
 

Character 
 

What to wear 

Star All yellow, gold, black or white, as sparkly as you would like 

Innkeeper Black trousers, white polo/ waist coat.  

Sheep White clothing  

Donkey Grey/black clothing  

Shepherds We have some costumes already in school for these, please bring in 
any from home that you have. 

Angel We have some costumes already in school for these, please can you 
bring in any from home that you have. 

Wise 
Men/Kings 

We have costumes already in school for these 

Mary We have costumes already in school for these 

Joseph We have costumes already in school for these 

Cow  Black and White clothing  

Chicken  Brown, orange and anything fluffy  

Camel  Brown or Beige clothing  

 
If your child already has one of the above costumes at home, (i.e. donkey or angel wings) and you would be 
happy for us to borrow it for our nativity then please can you let us know.  We will be making animal head 
bands for some of the characters in school. 
 
Please can your child bring their costumes in a clearly labelled bag by Friday 6th December at the latest.  
 
Thank you for your support. ☺ 
 
 
 
Miss Rance, Miss Bridewell and Miss Partt  
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